
 
 
Phone Memo: Received by Kim McGee, Executive Assistant of the EQC. 
 
June 9, 2006, 4:30 p.m.
 
I phoned John Sundahl’s office for a contact number that he could be reached at for the 
conference call for 4W Ranch scheduled for Thursday, June 15th, 2006 at 10:00 a.m.  I spoke 
with his assistant, Enid. 
 
June 14, 2006
 
A message was left at our office on Monday, June 12th, 2006 from Enid, John Sundahl’s assistant 
requesting copies of documents in the 4W Ranch file.  I returned Enid’s call and explained that 
all documents were on our web-site. 
 
June 15, 2006
 
I received a call from John Sundahl’s assistant, Enid, requesting a copy of the permit for this 
case.  I told her that she would need to contact the DEQ for a copy of the permit. 


